
 
Dear Parents 

 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week.  
 
In Literacy, we will be looking at The Firework Maker’s Daughter and exploring the 

relationship between characters before writing our own alternative ending for the book. 
 

In Numeracy, we will be completing lessons on our Fundamental Learning Objectives over 

the course of next week.  

 

In Science, we will continue with our topic ‘Skeletons’ in relation to muscles and 
movement.  
 
Our IPC topic is ‘What’s on the Menu’, we will be completing our topic by exploring 

products that are imported and exported from and to Qatar. 
 
In Art, we will be continuing to use coloured tissue paper to complete pictures.  

 
In ICT, we will start to collect data for the weather in the past weeks and try to predict the 

weather for the upcoming week.  
 

In PSHE, we will start discussing debating and try to have our own debate on an issue 
important to us.  

 
For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Wednesday and will be tested on 

the list the following Wednesday. Students will have 9 words to learn during the course of 
the week. 

 

Notice & Reminders: 
 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our Facebook page (Year 4) for updates from the Year 
group.  

 Please make sure to send your child in with a reusable water bottle and cap.  

 

 
Have a wonderful weekend! 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Year 4 Team 

 

  The week ahead in Year 4         (22 –26 October 2017) 


